
Beginning May 20, 2015 @ The Hilltop Village Community, all 
parking within the community will be by PERMIT ONLY. 
 
Any vehicles parking without a valid permit will be subject to 
towing at the owners’ expense.  Residents and/or guests who 
do not have a decal displayed must park on Merryman Road. 

The following item(s) will also put 
your vehicle at risk for being towed:  
 

 If your parking decal is not PROPERLY and 
CLEARLY displayed in the front 
windshield of your car with the parking 
permit number visible from the front of the 
vehicle.  

 If the decal and the permit number cannot 
be seen when standing in front of and facing 
the vehicle,  

 Vehicles which are parked in another 
resident’s marked space(s) and/or not 
parking within the lines (i.e. double-
parking). 

TOWING 
ENFORCED 

Questions? Contact Rob Merrill, Property Manager, at Tidewater Property Management 
443.548.0191 ● rmerrill@tidewaterproperty.com 

Decal which was distributed 
(2 per home) to every resident 
within the community. 


